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WAN HAI LINES LTD.

TO : All Valued Customer
FM : WAN HAI LINES
DD : 2023/12/19

Subject : Sailing Route Change Notice of SAVANNAH EXPRESS V.001E

Due to the safety concerns over vessel sailing in the Red Sea area, we hereby inform you that
M/V Savannah Express V001 will avoid the Red Sea and Suez Canal and therefore re-route
around the Cape of Good Hope when on her way to the USEC.

We will re-assess the situation on a regular basis and resume AA7 service through the Red
Sea and Suez Canal when the safety concerns are completely eased.

We very much apologize for any inconveniences and will keep you posted of our individual
vessel sailing plan through our website or notice.

YOURS SINCERELY,
WAN HAI LINES LTD



